
P E D R O  S A N C H E Z
R E P O R T  

We had the first men’s conference of this 2024. It was a pleasant day to

rejoice with the word of the Lord and have a rich communion with each

other. About 14 congregations participated!

.

April 2024.

It was the first United Whorship of the year with participation

of 14 congregations. Through preaching, the call to the

churches was “ Not to please ourselves, but to our brothers”

UNITED WHORSHIP

We had the pleasant visit of our brother Manuel Herrera. He

is a young preacher who serves in the church of Christ in

Uruguay. The church sent us Manuel to the Los Nogales to be

able to train him and  prepare.

We were studying the book of Titus 1:5 to encourage the churches and

organize themselvs biblically.



This April we already started working with families who have

been in the church for a short time and start dicipling in the

house 

Pedro Sanchez.

Our young adults ministry called “Believe” is a ministry that

study the bible together, have a fellowship times and also have

activities based on helping in a biblical and humanitarian way ,

orphanages, nursing homes and people in a street situation. They

are a great blessing for all of us!


